Sterling Recreation Authority is looking for someone
willing to Run a Youth Drill program for ages k-2.

Interested candidates must be over 21 years of age and willing
to submit to a background check, and have and understanding
of the game. This is a paid position.

There will be a high school student available to assist
with this program.

Please call the office at 860-564-2136, if you have any
questions.




